BIRLA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
(A Deemed to be University u/s 3 of the UGC Act, 1956)

OFF-CAMPUS (NOIDA) — 201301 (INDIA)

October 18, 2022

NOTICE

It has been observed that some faculty / staff members are found walking around the
Institute lawn / parking area. As the construction work at our Institute premises is
going on, it is hereby advised to all faculty / staff members and students to be vigilant
and refrain walking around the Institute lawn / parking area to avoid any mishappen.

AUNAAT
Prof. (Dr.) S L Gupta
Director

Copy forwarded for information to:

1. All member of faculty / staff / students — through email
2. Institute Notice Board



